
 

Village of Candor Dissolution Study Committee – Meeting #6 

April 12, 2010, Candor Town Hall 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Gwen Isham at 7:05pm attending members: Frank Musgrave, Jerry 

Ahart, Bob Houck, Teresa Twarz, Steve Truesdail-the new town representative, absent: Fred Quinlan and 

Butch Crowe. Ad hoc members in attendance: Darlene Cobler and Gary Consalvi sitting in for Steve 

Sparling. Also in attendance, attorney Kurt Schrader. 

  

Public Comment: none at this meeting 

  

The acceptance of March 22nd minutes: Darlene mentioned a spelling mistake on page 2 in the 

second to last paragraph: wad should be was. This correction is so noted. Jerry Ahart made a motion to 

accept the minutes and 2nd by Bob Houck. 

Feedback from Bill Klish's March 22 presentation: Jerry Ahart liked the subcommittees and stated they 

may be useful to this committee as well.  

  

Budget information from both the town and village: Darlene submitted copies of the 2010 for the town 

as well as a Recommended Salaries of Elected Officials and Appointees for the Town of Candor, NY 

2010 list. She did bring to attention there are currently 2 justices: one for the village and one for the town, 

both of which use the town hall. She also stated that the Dog Control Officer and Assessor for the town 

service the village at no cost to the village.  There was no village budget information as Steve Sparling 

was out of town. The committee did ask Gary Consalvi to have Steve bring it to the next meeting.  

  

Proposal from CGR: The CGR group did submit to the village a Proposal for a Dissolution Study and 

Plan. This was sent to the committees members electronically prior to the meeting for our review. Kurt 

Schrader did comment that he would bring to the village boards attention the contract termination date for 

review. Gary was asked if it would be signed/accepted by the village board soon as to hopefully have a 

rep. from CGR at the next meeting. Gary was confident the contract would be signed/accepted soon.  

  

Committee members comment period: There is a Center for Government Studies through SUNY 

Bingmanton and it was suggested that we contact them and invite them to be involved in our committee 

as part of their learning process.  

  

Teresa Twarz made the motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Steve Truesdail. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Teresa Twarz 

  

 


